Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in our community’

Reminder to Stay Home

As the Governor reminded us again yesterday, it is important that
people should stay home wherever possible to prevent the spread of
the Coronavirus (COVID-19). Governor DeWine stressed "it is the
wisest thing to do, the safest thing to do." He further stated "the
protection of life is the most important obligation that | have."

Service Coordinators, Teachers, Therapists and other staff of the
Franklin County Board of DD will continue to stress the importance of
this. And, when people do need to interact with others it is important to
practice social/physical distancing, meaning a separation of at least
6 feet. Thank you!
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